
LAYTON PRIMARY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 9TH FEBRUARY 2024 

Foundation:  Riley. D, Alex, Nevaeh. B 

Year 1: Theodore, Matilda, Logan  

Year 2:  Dylan, Aicha, Hallie  

KS1 LEARNERS 

 

BOOKWORM OF THE WEEK 

Foundation: Colby, Meadow, Kruze  

Year 1: Nicola, Oscar, Leo 

Year 2: Chloe, Harrison, Charlie 

Year 3: Lilly, Daniel, Caleb 

Year 4: Lily, Summer, Aston 

Year 5: Rose, Amelia, Leon 

Year 6: Maddison, Tongrui, Mia 

 

Year 3:  Jason, Junior, Archie.S.R 

Year 4:  Billi-Rae, Seb, Ted 

Year 5: Freya, Ashleigh, Lucas 

Year 6:Riley H, Juddah, Jacob 

KS2 LEARNERS 

As you know we are pleased to be participating in Elmer’s Big Parade in order to raise money for  

Brian House Children’s Hospice.  

We decided to raise funds through a sponsored Read-A-Thon and we have reached 80% of our target!  

Thank you so much to everyone that has donated, we have had some lovely messages of support sent through too!  

There is still time to make a donation if you are able.  Please click the If you would like to make a contribution.  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/layton-primary-school-1704904100351 

Many thanks!  

Elmer's Big Parade Read-A-Thon for Brian House 

Read-A-Thon Results! 

Total number of minutes read: 

KS1- 7,108 minutes 

KS2- 31,340 minutes 

Whole school- 38,448 minutes over the week! This is roughly whole 26 days spent reading! 

 
KS1 Results 

1st place: 2B with 1,284 minutes 

2nd place: 1K with 1,248 minutes 

3rd place: FD with 684 minutes 

KS2 Results 

1st place: 5B with 4,610 minutes 

2nd place: 5D with 3,797 minutes 

3rd place: 6H with 3,237 minutes 

 

CONGRATULATIONS EVERYONE!   
You should all be very proud of yourselves and thank you for all of your efforts for this wonderful cause.   

Remember: Keep Reading! 



 

 

 

Spaces at Breakfast and After School Club must be 

booked at least 48 hours in advance.  

‘On the day’ bookings are for emergency situations only, 

and we cannot guarantee a space if the club is full.  

 

After School Club has been fully booked on a few 

occasions recently so it is best to book your space in 

advance to secure your  

child’s place. 

 

At Layton Primary School children are expected to wear a 

full school uniform at all times to promote positive atti-

tudes to learning whilst ensuring a sense of personal 

pride in our school.  

 

Recently we have noticed that some children are not 

currently wearing the correct uniform, and this will be 

addressed by individual class teachers.  

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Mac ’n’ Cheese Bake (V) British Beef Burger in a 

bun with Ketchup 

Veggie Burger in a bun 

with Ketchup (V) 

Roast Pork & Gravy 

  

Roast Quorn Fillet & 

Gravy (V) 

Minced Beef Hotpot 

Quorn Hotpot (V) 

Harry Ramsdens 

Crispy Battered Fish 

Available Daily: 

A full range of salads from our salad bar, and fresh bread rolls from our bread basket. 

All dietary requirements will be accommodated. 

Key Stage 1 Menu.  Week 2 

 

 

 

As part of story telling swap, every teacher in school visited another class to deliver a story!  
Here are a few photos of our afternoon. 


